### Helen Farman-McKenna

From:

Helen Farman-McKenna

Sent:

16 July 2020 14:46

To:

'justin fuller'

Subject:

Shobnall Sports & Social Club

Justin

I have received an email from Planning in respect of your new Premises Licence Application and they have asked me to advise the following:

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the licence at the above location, I confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint

Please note that the converted building shown on the plans will require a Change of Use planning application.

Therefore, please contact Planning on 01283 508606 to discuss.

## Regards

Н

Helen Farman-McKenna Licensing Officer Regulatory Services East Staffordshire Borough Council Town Hall King Edward Place Burton Upon Trent DE14 2EB

Tele: 01283 508310

Email: Helen.Mckenna@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

PLEASE NOTE ALL PRE-ARRANGED APPOINTMENTS WILL BE AT OUR OFFICES AT MILLERS LANE, BURTON, DE14 2NS (rear of Lidl supermarket)



Are you registered to vote at the next Election? It only takes 5 minutes to register. Go to <a href="https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote">www.gov.uk/register-to-vote</a> to get started!

<sup>&</sup>quot;Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?"

### Helen Farman-McKenna

From:

Caroline Ward

Sent:

16 July 2020 14:43

To:

Helen Farman-McKenna

Subject:

Shobnall Sports & Social

**Attachments:** 

Shobnall Sports & Social.pdf

#### Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached correspondence.

Regards
Caroline Ward
Technical Support Officer
Development Control
East Staffordshire Borough Council

Tel: 01283 508647 Fax: 01283 508388 www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

"Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?"

If you are visiting The Town Hall please note that we have limited car parking spaces available. Short stay parking (free for up to 2 hours) is available at the front of the Town Hall. There is also a pay and display car park at the nearby Burton Train Station (next to the Travel Lodge). ES spaces in the Town Hall car park are strictly for PERMIT HOLDERS ONLY.

We hold a **Comments and Compliments Register**, therefore if you would like to comment or compliment us on the service you have received, please e-mail direct to the officer who dealt with you or alternatively to <a href="mailto:dcsupport@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk">dcsupport@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk</a>.

To take advantage of our new and improved **Pre-Application Advice Services** and to find out more please follow this <u>link.</u>



<sup>&</sup>quot;Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?"



# Sal Khan CPFA, MSc Head of Service (Section 151 Officer)

# MEMORANDUM FROM DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

To: Licensing My ref:

From: Caroline Ward Your ref:

**Date:** 16<sup>th</sup> July 2020

Re: Shobnall Sports & Club

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the licence at the above location, I confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint

Please note that the converted building shown on the plans will require a Change of Use planning application. Could you kindly inform the applicant?

Kind regards

Caroline Ward Technical Support Officer